
Sail Nova Scotia Report 
 
It was a busy and productive year at Sail NS culminating in the big announcement in late September that 
SailGP will be coming to Halifax in June 2024. 
 
This event will certainly increase the exposure of the sport to non-sailors and showcase our great 
province. There is still lots to do to get ready, but we look forward to welcoming fans from across 
Canada and around the world to Halifax June 1-2. 
 
Our club programs continue to expand with more and more interest in learn to sail from adults and 
youth. 
 
Safe Sport was adopted by almost all of our clubs and we thank Sail Canada for leading that effort 
nationally. 
 
We are proud to be sending a Nova Scotia sailor to the PanAm Games and three to the Youth Worlds.  
 
I look forward to working with you all in 2024. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Frank Denis  |  Executive Director  |  Sail Nova Scotia 
 


